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Lundy home learning  

Well done Y6 – a super effort by all of you with your SATs.  Whatever your results, you can 

be super proud of yourselves as you couldn’t have tried any harder!  I am very proud of you – 

as are all the other adults that have worked with you this week.    

Y5 children have been great helpers in other classes for some of the time this week – all the 

teachers have commented on how sensible and helpful they have been.  

We have been learning about countries and capital cities in Europe – focusing on where 

Greece is for our topic learning.  Y5 children have begun to make their prototype of their 

bag in DT.  The children have planned their independent suspense stories, and they are ready 

to write next week. 
 

Y5 & 6 Home Learning  
Reading  

We expect you to read at least 5 minutes every day – you can read to an adult (as it’s always 

good to read aloud to practise your expression), or talk to your adult about what you have 

read.  

 

Y5 
 

Revise your 7 times tables – test next week, with division facts!  

You did well with the tables part of the test this week, but need 

to work on the division facts. 
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